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Subject: FW: Duns Castle Estate - Local Biodiversity Site

Attachments: wicmap.pdf

From: Alick Hay <adh@dunscastle.co.uk>  
Sent: 29 November 2020 11:46 
To: '  

 
Subject: RE: Duns Castle Estate - Local Biodiversity Site 

CAUTION: External Email  

As requested, I attach the plan, annotated to show: a) the boundary between  at the 
 and b) the area at the south end of the Lake near the Castle that we designate as private. 

I am still unaware of what being a biodiversity site entails!! 

Alick Hay 
 

From:   
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 1:08 PM 
To: '  

 
Subject: RE: Duns Castle Estate - Local Biodiversity Site 

Dear Mr Hay, 

Thank you for your email. 

Would it be possible for you to provide a map marked up with the area you refer to as private in your below email? 
This will help us with our considerations. 

Scottish Borders Council will respond to you more generally on your other points. 

Kind regards, 
 

Tel:  |  www.wildlifeinformation.co.uk

Like us on Facebook or follow us on Twitter. 

Note that during COVID-19 all staff are working from home. To contact one of the TWIC team please use the relevant email 
address on our website: http://www.wildlifeinformation.co.uk/contact.php. 
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You can unsubscribe from our mailing lists at any time by emailing us. Details on how we hold and use your personal information 
can be found in our privacy policy which can be downloaded from our TWIC Documents page.

The Wildlife Information Centre (TWIC) is a company registered in Scotland (No SC234339) and a registered Scottish Charity 
SC034113. This project is supported by NatureScot.  

From: Alick Hay [mailto:   
Sent: 06 November 2020 10:30 
To: N

m> 
Subject: Duns Castle Estate - Local Biodiversity Site 

I am responding to your email of 31 October regarding the proposed adoption of part of the Estate as a Local 
Biodiversity Site on SBC Local Development Plan. 

I am not certain from your email as to what stage the proposed LDP as got but it appears that it is already out for 
consultation generally.  We do not feel that it is acceptable that you should do so without consulting us first.  The 
area of the proposed site is all commercial woodland and as such Long Term Forest Plans have been in place for 
many years, approved by the Forestry Commission Scotland,  so we do not see what this designation is going to 
bring to the party.  Many years ago we were designated as a SSSI but this was removed about 1980 on the grounds 
that we were not important enough to warrant it.  On of the reasons that Scottish Wildlife Trust gave up the reserve 
here was similar. 

As to the area of the proposed designation:-  you have included an area close to the Castle which we designate as 
private; the boundary at the southern end of the lake should be the lake edge from the island on the east side and 
the road (in white) on the west side.  Also the western part of the  is not part of the Estate but 
belongs to ).  The unmarked march crosse the dean as an extension of the line 
of the wood known as  

Yours sincerely 
Alexander Hay 
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